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County of Santa Cruz 
Sheriff-Coroner 

701 Ocean Street, Suite 340, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
(831) 454-2985 FAX: (831) 454-2353 

Mark Tracy 
Sheriff-Coroner 

September 17, 2001 AGENDA: September 25,2001 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: MARIJUANA SUPPRESSION PROGRAM REPORT 

Members of the Board: 

On June 26,2001, your Board authorized the Sheriff-Coroner and County 
Administrative Officer to apply for funding during fiscal year 2001/02 for the 
Marijuana Suppression Program Grant. At that time, your Board directed the 
Sheriffs office to return on September 25, 2001, with a report on medical 
marijuana, possible local regulations and the use of this funding for additional 
educational activities. 

The Sheriffs Office is still in the process of compiling information for this report 
and will work with the Health Services Agency regarding the issue of medical 
marijuana. It is anticipated that the report will be completed and available for 
your scheduled October 23, 2001 meeting. 

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the report regarding the 
Marijuana Suppression Program to October 23, 2001. 

Sincerely, RECOMMENDED: 

Mark Tracy 
Sheriff-Coroner 

f 
SUSAYA. MAURIELLO 
County Administrative Officer 

cc: Sheriff-Coroner 
Health Services Agency 


